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Tax Statement Delayed Notices

Coahoma ISD has called for a Voter-Approval Tax Rate
Election (VATRE) on November 4, 2025. As required by
state law, the official tax rate for the year cannot be
finalized until after the election results are certified.

This means that any 2025 property tax statement that
includes Coahoma ISD will be mailed after the election.
The Howard County Tax Office is committed to a
transparent process and wants to ensure you have the most
accurate information on your tax statement.

Thank you for your understanding and be sure to cast your
vote.

Do not hesitate to contact the Property Department at 432-264-2232 if you have any
questions, or email tiffany.sayles@howardcountytx.com.

Thank You,

Howard County Tax
Assessor-Collector Office

Website: esearch.howardcad.org



